
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 June 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 36 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Annual Dance Festival - Reminder 
Tickets are now on sale for our Annual Dance Festival and they are selling fast. Tickets are 
restricted to 4 per family so all families have a chance to see the performance.  Tickets will be sold 
on a first come first served basis and cannot be reserved. Thank you for your support. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 30 June 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by 
Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 

 Sean Platt  Nursery 
For his retelling of the trip to 

the farm 

  Harvey Chiu-McCrea  RW 
For excellent work on his 

pictogram 

   Whole Class    RB 
For an excellent day at the farm 

Jaden Foster   1C 
For fantastic butterfly work 

Luca Masih  1/2L 
For working hard all term in every 

subject 

 Emily Simpson   2S 
For painting a beautiful butterfly in 

Art 
     Humairaa Ali Khan  3L 

 For working hard in Literacy 
this term 

  Zainab Akhtar  3/4B 
For working consistently hard in 

all subject areas 

 Ria Chouhan  4J 
For working hard on near doubles 

in Maths and trying her best 

  Iram Malik   5W 
For persevering with her 

Mathematics and getting all 
her division work correct 

Cvonne Kelly   5/6B 
For working hard in all areas 

Dheyshawn Artope &  
Vinesh Chauhan   6S 

For a great powerpoint        
presentation 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 30 June 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Lequarn Lynch 

For helping a Reception child 
to do his work and showing 

him to form his letters correctly 

Richard Campbell 
For showing great 

encouragement to a child 
learning to ride a bike at 

Hamstead Hall 



 
 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 1C 
Spick and Span 1C 
Movement Bird 2S 

Attendance 6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 5W  Runners up - 1C 
 
Sports Day 
This years Sport’s Day will take place on Tuesday 16 July 2013.  Further details will be in next 
weeks newsletter.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

 
Children break up on 
Tuesday 23 July 2013 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 


